
I am witting you in reference to SB875 (mandated Adrenal Insufficiency Syndrome training). 
 
As a mother and an educator, I would urge you to move this bill forward. As a mother, I understand the 
absolute need to know my child is safe at school and would receive life saving treatment if needed. As 
an educator, I would not hesitate to be trained to save a child's life. In fact, it's my duty to do so. 
 
I urge you to consider this bill. It's what you would want if your, or any child was at risk. 
 
Lisa Sebright 
Sent from my iPad 

 


